
Mr Tom Fitzpatrick 
11 Woodleigh Avenue 
Blessington 
Co Wicklow 

6th September 2005 

Re: Roadstone (Waste Licence Application) 

I Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghniomharreacht um Choomhnli Comhrhooil 

Headquarters. PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

. Ceanncheathru, Eosca Poist 3000 
Eastdt Chaislehn Ehaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garman, tire 
7 +353 53 60600 
F: t353 53 60699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: www.epa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

Dear Mr Fitzpatrick I .  

I am to refer to your letter dated 12 August 2005 to Mr Padraic Larkin regarding the 
above. 

It is noted that we have a copy of this letter to Mary Kelly and Malcolm Doak already 
on file and refer you to our replies of 17 August 2005 and 1 September 2005 re same. 

As previously advised, a final decision is due by 8th December 2005. 

Yours sincerely 

Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 
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Mr Tom Fitzpatrick 
11 Woodleigh Avenue 
B LES SINGTON 
Co Wicklow 

17 August 2005 

An Ghniomhoireacht um Choomhori Comhshooil 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru. Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastlt Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garman, tire 

T: +353 53 60600 
F: +353 53 60699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: www.epa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

/ 

Dear Mr Fitzpatrick 

Thank you for your recent letter addressed to Dr Padraic Larkin relating to 
Roadstone’s Waste Licence Application. 

Dr Larkin is currently out of the office on Annual Leave and I will bring your letter to 
his attention immediately on his return. 

Yours sincerelv I ) .  / 

Bea Claydon 
Programme Officer 



a 
Mr Tom Fitzpatrick 
11 Woodleigh Avenue 
Blessington 
Co Wicklow 

1'' September 2005 

I Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghnfamhairearht urn Chaomhnu Camhrhaotl 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathrc, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastdt Chaisleln Bhaile Shelin 
Contae Loch Garman, fire . 

T: t353 53 60600 
F: t353 53 60699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: www.epa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

Re: Roadstone Waste Licence Application 

Dear Mr Fitzpatrick 

I am to refer to your letter of 12'h August 2005 to Mary Kelly, Director General of the 
Environmental Protection Agency, which has been passed on to the Licensing Unit 
for our information. 

It is noted that we have a copy of your letter already on file and our reply to same. 

Please find attached a copy of Roadstone's objection to the proposed decision for 
your information. A final decision is due by sth December 2005. 

Yours sincerely 

oeleen Keavey , 
Programme Officer 
Licensing Unit 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 


